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Letter from the Head 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

I hope you are well and that you have had a great week.   

 

Please be advised of some key dates that may be worth popping in your diaries.  This is a 
particularly short term, so I thought I would share this with you asap.  

 

Monday 5th February : Parent drop in (book look) at 2:30 p.m.  As usual, we would love to            
invite you all, to enable you to get a taste of what your child is learning and how they are 
progressing.  No need to fill out any consent forms, just turn up and I will direct you all to 
the relevant classes.     

 

Valentines Disco: Thursday 8th February (separate information to follow)  

 

Next week I will be accompanying the year 6 children on our annual trip to London.  We 
are all so incredibly excited about this and we are keeping our fingers crossed for some 
good weather.   There are lots of exciting visitors and trips planned for this half term, so 
please do quiz your child about their learning.  As always, the half termly class knowledge 
organisers and vocabulary tables will give you some great pointers on how to extend your 
child’s learning. 

 

That’s all from me this week, I hope you have a great weekend and I look forward to                   
seeing you all soon.  

 

Have a great weekend.   

 

 

      Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 94.4 

Year 2 96.4 

Year 3 95.6 

Year 4 96.4 

Year 5 91.3 

Year 6 95.3 

Totals 94.9 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Proficient  

 

Definition  — adept or skilled, usu. as a result of 
study or practice.  

 

After months of doing them, she had become quite                   

proficient at wordsearch puzzles.  

  

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Elizabeth, Charlie, Harrison 

Y2: Ralph, Darcie, Ziva 

 Y3: Joseph, Jowen, Ryder 

Y4: Millie, Indie, Oivia 

 Y5: Dalton, Barnaby, Cora 

Y6: Theo, Barney, Esme 
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 Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th January—Y6 London 

Trip 

 Monday 5th February  - Parent drop in (book look) 

at 2:30 p.m. 

 Thursday 8th February  - Valentines Disco 

 Monday 12th—Friday 16th February—Half term 

 Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 

 Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th February—Inset days 

 Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter        

holidays 

 Monday 6th May—May day bank holiday 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘D’habitude’ 

means                        

‘usually’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

If a car is broken down on the side of a road,  

Is it parked? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

Change of details  

Please can we remind you that you 

must inform the school office if you 

move house/change address or 

change any of your other details 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

The world’s oldest cat lived to 38 years and three days old !  

The cat’s name was Crème Puff and she would start her day with bacon and eggs, asparagus, broccoli, 

and coffee with cream each morning.  


